
 

Merrick School District 
Universal Pre-Kindergarten 

Application for Lottery 
2022-2023 

 

In order to be eligible to participate in the Merrick School District UPK program lottery, 
your child must turn 4 years of age by December 1, 2022 and be a resident of the 
Merrick School District.   

There are limited spaces available, and the selection process will be handled through a 
lottery on May 18.   

The program will follow the Merrick School District calendar for the 2022-2023 school 
year.  The program will run 5 days a week, 5 hours a day. 

Transportation will not be provided.  Families must bring their child to and from the 
program each day.   

If you have multiple children, i.e. twins, triplets, etc., please include all children on one 
form. 
 
This form must be submitted no later than May 11.   
 
If you would prefer a paper copy, you can pick up an application for the lottery in the 
district office, 21 Babylon Road Merrick between the hours of 8:30-3:00.  The form 
MUST be returned no later than May 11 at 3PM.  NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE. 
 
If you have questions, please call the Office of Instruction and Educational Services 516-
992-7283. 



 

Merrick School District 
Universal Pre-Kindergarten 

Application for Lottery 
2022-2023 

 

 

Child’s Name   __________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Date of Birth  __________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian’s Name  __________________________________________________ 

 

Address   __________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number  Cell  _______________________ Home _________________  

 

Email    __________________________________________________ 

 

 

__________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 


